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Friday 11th December 2020.

Staffing in Early Years from January 2021.

Dear Parents/ Carers,

As you know, at Whittingham we committed to the health and well-being of our wider community, families, children and staff.

Miss Dick will be in the third trimester of her pregnancy at the end of term.

As we are all living within a COVID 19 epidemic we have decided to support Miss Dick to work from home for the period of time up until her maternity leave.

Mrs Marsden, who is currently in a job share post  in Early Years has kindly agreed to work full time from January as Class Teacher in Early Years.

Best wishes,
Belinda Athey – Headteacher.
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